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Kathleen Costello
6 Robin Hood Drive
Nottingham, NH 03290

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Dear Counselor Monroe,

everything I've read about the Northern Pass project has me believing that our rates are going to go up,
the cost of the project will be much more than projected, the environment will be adversely impacted
and we will not see any benefits (job creation) to this project at all! I am completely against this project
and I hope that you will represent the hard-working people that live and love this state so much and
vote against it.

Sincerely,
Kathleen Costello
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